
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

In an on-going effort to maintain safe school arrival and dismissal, we have been working in 

collaboration with City of Vaughan l By-law & Compliance, Licensing & Permit Services.  They have 

provided the following information to assist you with parking decisions when dropping off or picking up your 

child(ren). 

A reminder that vehicles are not permitted to enter the school driveway between: 

8:30am to 9:00am  and     3:30pm to 4:00pm 

Any vehicle in the staff parking lot area must wait until 9:00am or 4:00pm to exit; or wait for the person on duty 

to wave them out.  Pedestrians always have the right of way.   

 

 

 

Parking bi-laws to remember: 

No parking within three metres of a fire hydrant 
No parking within a “No Parking” or “No Stopping” zone 
No parking within nine metres of an intersection 
No parking within 0.6 metres of a private roadway 
No parking left wheels to the curb (vehicle cannot face opposite traffic) 
No parking more than .15 metres from the curb 
No parking on a fire route 
No parking so as to obstruct sidewalk or driveway entrance 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 
 
Ms. A.C. Provato   Ms. C. Sandig 
Principal    Vice Principal 


